
 

                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 29th August 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
We are pleased to extend an invitation to you to come along and meet your 
child’s teacher on the evening of Wednesday 29th August 2018.   
 
This evening is designed as an informal opportunity for you to meet your 
child’s teacher and find out more about their time in nursery and school.  The 
teacher will be available to chat to you about what knowledge and skills your 
child will be learning, along with important class routines and tips.  You will 
have the opportunity to view some of the class resources and look at 
children’s displays.  The classrooms will be open between 6 and 7pm. 
 
The teacher will not be discussing individual children’s learning and progress.  
An opportunity for this will be available during our formal parent/ teacher 
meetings (November and March), or indeed, if you have any particular 
concerns or matters to discuss, through a pre-arranged appointment or at one 
of our Friday morning drop-in sessions with our Senior Leadership Team. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school on Wednesday 29th August 
2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Rob Lawson 
Head Teacher 


